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Luzerne Bank Donates to Park Service

William Leandri, president and CEO of Luzerne National Band, in Luzerne, recently donated $3,000 to Gettysburg National Military Park for the perpetual care of the 143rd Pennsylvania Volunteer Infantry Monument along Chambersburg Pike, on the Gettysburg battlefield.


The donation will provide ongoing funds, needed for the preservation and maintenance of the monument in future years.


A recent business plan for Gettysburg National Military Park found that the park is operating with an annual funding shortfall of 37 percent.  Sufficient funds are not available for the preservation of historic resources and to provide education programs for the public.


“Thoughtful donations such as the Luzerne National Bank’s often provide the funds needed to accomplish vital preservation projects,” said John Latschar, Gettysburg superintendent.


The donation was made through the park’s Adopt-a-Position program.  For more information, contact the National Park Service at 334-5533
